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Wednesday,  

March 21st             

* The next meeting for the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame will be on Wednesday, March 21st, at the Faith Reformed Church located at the corner of Washington and Prospect St., in Lodi, N.J. starting at 8:00 P.M.  

 * We again will be showing Old Time Boxing films starting at 6:30 P.M.
*We will have the 2006 AD journals for those who gave out ADS and we will also be selling the extra journals for only $2.00 each plus postage ($1.00 per book). 

* We have Hall of Fame golf style shirts that are priced at only $20, call Leigh Lazorwitz at 1-973-887-2775.     
*At this meeting we will be naming the 2007 New Jersey Boxing Hall of Famers.
* Our next Induction ceremonies will         be on Thursday, November 8th at          the Venetian in Garfield.

* I would also like to know as many E-Mail Addresses of our membership as possible. This would let me get in contact with all of you a lot faster and if you wish, I can also send you our “Newsletter” each month. All you have to do is send an E-Mail to me at:   hhascup@yahoo.com
I would also like to welcome New members, David Joseph, Pat Gallagher, and Dorain Munn. On  a sad note, our prayers goes out to Pat & his loved ones as his brother who had had a lengthy illness has passed into eternal life.
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Paul Venti passes away

Paul Venti passed away on Friday, March 2nd. Paul was a former Pro Referee, and Judge. He was also the former President of Ring #14 and #20 and was the current President of Ring #25. Paul took over Ring #25 many years ago and made it one of the top Veteran Boxing Organizations in the Country. He ran Picnic’s, Annual Dinner Dances, and Christmas Parties for the benefit of several children organizations including the St. Peter’s Orphanage and the Young Boxers of COMBATT. He also led the way in putting up several Monuments for many Great boxers including Joe Borrell, Tippy Larkin, Ike Williams & Jersey Joe Walcott. Our Prayers goes out to all his family members, especially his wife of 64 years, Hilda.

I tried to reach everyone, either by phone or by E-Mail, so if you weren’t notified I am very sorry. This is one of the reasons that I would like to have everyone’s E-Mail Address as some of you don’t even have answering machines either. 

PLEASE send me your E-Mail address if you can.      hhascup@yahoo.com
Also passing away on March 9th was Ralph Emidio. Ralph was a long time member of Ring #25, NJ Diamond    Gloves & the NJ Boxing Hall of Fame. Ralph would always come with his      good friend and follow member             Bert DeWitt. Again, our Prayers         goes out to all his family members.

Ring Notes:    

Ring # 25 has their monthly meetings every 2nd Tuesday of  the month at the senior citizen Hall in Kearney starting      at 7:30  PM. 
Thursday, March 22nd – The Hudson County Sports Hall of Fame, honoring Howie Albert and Paul Venti. $60
Tuesday, March 27th – The C.O.M.B.A.T.T. Dinner at the Robert Treat Hotel., with guest speaker      George Foreman. $75
April 28, Elizabeth Athletic Hall of    Fame will be inducting Phil Saxton posthumously.

On a Happy note, we were very            happy to see Frank Laverty back          after a  short illness.

FINALLY: MEMBERSHIP         DUES ARE DUE!   If you are just  joining our organization you pay a total  of $20.00 for the 1styr  ($10  to join &  $10 for the year). If  you are already a member all you have to pay is the $10.

http://www.njboxinghof.org/
Fax- 1-973-470-8301

Keep Punching, President          

Henry Hascup                                    




